
Grange Uniting Netball Club 
Established 1954 

 

 

 

WINTER SEASON 2017 PRESENTATION NIGHT 
 
 

 

The Grange Uniting Netball Club invites 

 

players, families and umpires to  

 

attend our 2017 Winter Presentation Night. 

 

Saturday 19th August (Grand Final Night) 
 

 

 

Place:   Port Adelaide Football Club (top room) 

             Queen St, Alberton 

 

Time:    7.00pm 

 

Seating:  All teams will be allocated a player table.  There is limited table seating and only   

                 parents of  U8's and U9's will have a nominated table (near their children).        

Tables will seat 10 persons (including player tables).  Tables will be available for  

parents/siblings, however will not be allocated to teams, apart from the U8's and 

U9's.   

                 

Catering:   Basket supper/nibbles can be brought to the venue - meals are not   

                   provided or available. 

        Full bar facilities available. 

 

Raffle:   Raffles will be available - please bring some spare change! 

 

 

Please note we have increased team numbers this season so room will be tight. Please feel free to 

enjoy the facilities downstairs as well as upstairs.  

 

 

Any enquiries to Debbie Sanders (Secretary) or Jim Davis (President).      

 

 

 

Adelaide Crows 

Sports Medicine 

Physio Clinic 

Ph: 08 8347 2043 

2043 

 

 

Phone Deb Smart on  

0466 422 490 for information 

on how your home or business 

loan can help our Club 

http://www.adelaidecrowssportsmedicineclinic.com.au/
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiV1o_-2tTSAhWCG5QKHfr-DaoQjRwIBw&url=https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:ANZ-brand.svg&psig=AFQjCNG-K8DWoXk-PbryV_ZZrv6wMDf_lA&ust=1489536761632231

